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MAY 9 1988

Docket No. 50-456
Docket lio. 50-457

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Senior Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

This refers to the routi e safety inspection conducted by Mr. F. Maura
of this office on April 19-27, 1988, of the actions taken regarding previous
inspection items at the Braidwood Station, Units 1 and 2 authorized by NRC
Operating Licenses No. NPF-72 and NPF-75 and to the discussion of our findings
with Mr. D. E. O'Brien at the conclusion of the inspection.

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifies areas examined during
the inspection. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of a selective
examination of procedures and representative records, observations, and
interviews with personnel.

No violations of NRC requirements were identified during the course of this
inspection.

In a letter dated March 23, 1988, from Mr. L. D. Butterfield to Mr. A. B. Davis,
Comonwe'lth Edison disagreed with two of the violations contained in our
February ,,1988, letter to you. These violations dealt with failure to record
deficient conditions involving test BwPT RY-50, and failure to review procedures
for adequacy involving test BwPT-RC-52. We have reviewed both violations, in
paragraphs 2.k and 2.n respectively, in the attached report. Based on our
review, we are withdrawing as an example of violation the failure to record a
deficient condition during the performance of BwPT RY-50. However, the
violation associated with test BwPT RC-52 is still applicable.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Comission's regulations, a copy of
this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC
Public Document Room.
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We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning- this. inspection.

Sincerely,
i

J

/Yp /
G. C. Wright, Chief
Operations Branch

Enclosure: Inspection Reports
No. 50-456/88014; and
No. 50-457/88015

cc w/ enclosure:
- T. J. Maiman, Vice President,

t

PWR Operations
H. Bliss, Nuclear

Licensing Manager
;M. Wallace, Manager of Projects '

M. Lohmann, Project Construction
and Startup Superintendent

;W. Vahle, Construction i

Superintendent
R. E. Querio, Station Manager
P. L. Barnes, Regulatory i

Assurance Supervisor
l

DCD/DCB(RIDS)
Licensing Fee Management Branch|

Resident Inspector, RIII ,

!
Braidwood '

Resident Inspector, RIII Byron
D. W. Cassel, Jr., Esq.
Richard Hubbard
J. W. McCaffrey, Chief, Public

Utilities Division
H. S. Taylor, Quality Assurance {Division

!E. Chan, OGC,

G. Berry, 0GC
.

Stephen P. Sands, NRR
The Honorable A. Dixon Callihan, ASLB
The Honorable Richard F. Cole, ASLB
The Honorable Ivan W. Smith, ASLB
The Honorable Gary J. Edles, ASLAP
The Honorable Dr. W. Reed Johnson, ASLAP
The Honorable Christine N. Kohl, A3 LAP
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